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For further details please refer to the attached application. —--——-
Should you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact.me .
at (713) 296-6240. - S o A

RIS

Sincerely,
Apache Corporation

Carolyn Huntoon
Engineering Technician
Drilling and Production Dept.

Attachments

cc: Ceci Leonard
Tim Wall




